
MAKE THE MOST OF THEIR VISIT TO BEAVER NATION

On behalf of Oregon State University’s 
Welcome Center, thank you for helping 

make the most of your student’s journey to 
their future!

Office of Admissions | Welcome Center

We appreciate the time you are taking to support your students interested in Oregon 
State University. To help students get the most out of their experience, we ask you, as 
chaperones, to stay with the group at all times during the tour and presentation portions 
of the visit.

As chaperones, you are responsible for monitoring the behavior of your students and 
setting expectations in addition to those listed in our Group Policies and Expectations, 
agreed to prior to your registration. Our staff and TOUR Ambassadors will reach out to 
you in support if they are unable to engage or manage your group at any point during 
the visit.

We want students to ask questions, inquire about interests they may have, and get the 
most out of their visit. With this, students should be respectful toward the TOUR 
Ambassadors and all presenters; as well as our institution, campus, and community. 
Our TOUR Ambassadors reserve the right to end a tour at any point due to 
inappropriate or disrespectful behavior.  

Here are a few tricks and tips to help students get the best experience from their visit:

1. Get them ready to explore college! This is an exciting time for all students, where 
they are introduced to many opportunities and interests they didn’t even know they 
had. As chaperones, you know your students better than we do! Help your students ask 
questions about what they’re interested in. Prior to arrival, you can have your students 
come up with some questions in advance. See the attached document for the students 
in your confirmation.

2. We want them to be as engaged as possible; helping to minimize cell phone and 
electronic use as much as possible goes a long way in ensuring participation in their 
tour! 

3. Have fun! We want everyone to experience everything OSU has to offer. Our TOUR 
Ambassadors are ready to show their Beaver Nation pride and showcase what we all 
experience here at Oregon State University. 
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